
Aurora Sheboygan Memorial Medical 
Center Volunteer Opportunities 

 
Aurora Sheboygan Memorial Medical Center has 
numerous volunteer opportunities available for Sheboygan South 
High Students! 
  
If you are interested, please 
visit https://www.aurorahealthcare.org/patients-visitors/volunteer to 
begin the volunteer application process. 
  
Once you submit your online application, Michelle Tisljar, the 
Volunteer Recruitment Coordinator will receive notification and follow 
up in regards to the next steps. 
  
Once again, thank you so much for this wonderful partnership, and 
have a wonderful day!  
 
If you have any questions about the program, feel free to reach me at 
my email provided below! 
  
Warm wishes, 
  
  
Michelle Tisljar 
Volunteer Recruitment Coordinator 
michelle.tisljar@aurora.org 
	


